
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 16.5.2025 

Please can all children come to school in PE kit on Wednesday!  

EYFS & KS1 10:00- 11:15  

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will all take part. Parents are welcome to attend to watch 
their children.  

Picnic Lunch 11:30 - 12:30  

ALL families are welcome to join us for a picnic lunch on the school field . You are very welcome to 
bring along blankets and picnic tables/chairs to get comfy.  

KS2 - 1pm  

Key Stage two Sports’ Day will then take place in the afternoon from 1pm. Parents who have stayed 
for the picnic will be able to stay to get ready to watch Key Stage 2.  

Year 6 

Year 6 have made us incredibly proud this 
week. They approached their tests this week 
with enthusiasm and a positive mindset. They 
all tried their very best, and kept a positive 
attitude throughout! Just brilliant! They 
have enjoyed a well earned day of fun at   
Tittesworth today to celebrate their 
achievements.  

 

White Rose 1-Minute Maths 

In school, we are using the White Rose 1-minute Maths app to increase children’s 
fluency and recall in number facts. This app can be downloaded to any tablet/
Ipad for free, and is suitable for children from nursery age to year 6! Please   
encourage your children to have a go on it at home and to share their scores with 
their teachers! 

Forest School 

The children are really enjoying going out for Forest School sessions. Please can you ensure that 
children come into school wearing the correct clothing: 

• Old clothes preferable 

• Waterproof coat 

• Waterproof trousers if rain is forecast (some available 
in school) 

• Long trousers and long sleeved t-shirt (for protection 
against nettles, brambles, stings, sparks from a camp 
fire) 

• Trainers/wellies/walking boots (dependent on weather) 






